
From: jmczzz@gmail.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Fwd: 3540-wr-7 afin51-0020
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 2:27:16 PM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <jmczzz@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Mar 29, 2016 at 10:10 AM
Subject: 3540-wr-7 afin51-0020
To: Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

This hog farm and its waste disposal / dumping / lagoons / seepage into the Buffalo
River has caused my property to lose value. I have been trying to sell my property
located down stream from the Carver landing on the Buffalo. I have only had a few
inquiries, but when those people found out the property was down stream from the
hog farm waste seepage into the river they said , "not interested".
I have been deprived of needed income from selling my farm because of this hog
farm waste. Some have expressed their belief that this is just opening the door to
the entire region being converted to factory hog farms thereby making it unfit for
human habitation as has happened in Iowa and other areas of the country.

I urge no renewal or modifications to expand more dumping / spreading of any and
all permits for this hog farm operation or its waste disposal.

James McPherson
Newton County
RR 1 Box 357a
Western Grove, AR 72685
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